
 
 
March 3, 2008 

 

  
LAST CALL! 

FINAL HOORAH! 
      
We are in the final stages of soliciting local residents’ views 
about the public land areas that surround the Upper Las 
Vegas Wash, and about future management and 
development alternatives that are being considered for that 
area.  The response from people living in your 
neighborhood and others located near to the Wash has 
been outstanding.  As you can see, we have almost 
reached our response rate goal.  There is still time for 
your views to be heard!   
 
We are sending this final letter and another copy of the 
survey questionnaire because of our concern that people 
who have not yet responded to the survey may have 
different opinions, experiences and concerns than those 
who we have already heard from.  Only by hearing from 
nearly everyone included in our random sample of 
residents who live near to the Wash can we be sure that 
the results of this study will accurately represent the full 
range of experiences and viewpoints that exist among 
local area residents.  We really hope that you can find 25-
30 minutes during the next few days to complete the 
questionnaire and mail it back to us in the postage-paid 
envelope that we have provided. 
 
Please feel free to call (435-797-1241) or contact me by e-
mail (Richard.Krannich@usu.edu) if you have any 
questions.  Thank you very much for helping us with this 
important study.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard S. Krannich 
Professor of Sociology and Project Director 

 
 

Response-O-Meter! 
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